
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

December 10, 2018 

COMMUNICATION 
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. 
The award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. 
Recipients for December were: Harmony Schult, Third Grade; Brennen Lathrom, 
Sixth Grade; Katja Griffith, Seventh Grade_; Hannah Glaser, Tenth Grade. 

Reported on November's work session; Elementary school's repairs and 
maintenance prioritization. 

BOARD ACTION/BUSINESS 
Approved meeting minutes of the regular school board meeting of November 12, 
2018. 

Approved meeting minutes of the November Work Session. 

Reviewed staff positions and pay. 

Continuing the use of district's superintendent evaluation form and OSBA's Board 
Self-Evaluation packet. 

Discussed Board workshop topics; January's topic will be on policy; March's topics 
will be on Board goals and self-evaluation. 

Agreed to meet the first week in January for strategic planning for the 
Negotiations Committee. 

Agreed to join the City of Brownsville's Facilities Review Committee to explore 
solutions for recreational opportunities. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
January 14, 2018 - 6:30 P.M. - CLES LIBRARY 

NEXT BOARD WORKSHOP 
January 28, 2018 - 6:00 MR. ROWTON'S ROOM 


